
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

(A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation) 

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

March 23, 2019 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

March 23, 2019, at the home of Garrett and Lisa Hughes.  The voting members present were Jeffrey 

Walton, Margaret Nettleton, Wendy Walton, David Nettleton, Roy Blumberg, Corey McFadden, and 

Garrett Hughes; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were 

Marty Kocse, Christopher Barone, and Graham Knight. Additionally present as the invitation of the 

Board was Lisa Hughes. 

Jeffrey Walton called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. Previous minutes were approved. 

 

Jeff Walton announced that he and Roy Blumberg will Represent Reisentoter at the Presidents Meeting 

in Baltimore on April 5th. Discussions on a recent conference call concerned a new Audit Committee 

Chair for PCA.  

He also announced that RTR received an invitation to participate in a car show in New Hope on July 4th. 

Jeff wil send out an email blast with the information. 

Garrett Hughes announced he is ready to publish the next Der Gasser with articles on Amelia Island, 

Autocross, and Track. 

Roy Blumberg reported the following membership information – 

Primary – 1634 

Affiliate --   919 

Total --      2253. 

He also announced a New Member Breakfast for early May.  

 

 Additionally, a new Rally Chair was announced.  John Panizzo will fill the position.  We have a tentative 

date for a rally and possible tailgate party at Citizens Bank Park on September 14th before a Phillies/Red 

Sox game. 

 

Dave Nettleton announced the following Autocross Dates – 

April 7th – Warminster 



April 28th- Bader Field 

May 19rh – Wells Fargo 

June 22nd and 23rd – Pocono 

September 22 ---Pocono 

Street Survival dates at Montgomery County Community College are as follows – 

April 13th and June 15th. 

 

Corey McFadden reported the last membership meeting at Porsche of Conshohocken was well attended 

with 75 to 80 members in attendance. 

 The April meeting will be at Red Horse Motoring Club in Pottstown and the May meeting will be held at 

Porsche of the Lehigh Valley. 

Corey also announced the Foundation Raffle pieces are ready.  He will obtain a raffle license from Valley 

Forge. 

Wendy Walton reported the 2019 Summer Trip information will be published in Der Gasser.  She also 

discussed the Annual Picnic including date and menu.  Additionally, she reported the dinner at Martin’s 

is sold out. Wendy is looking into a tour of the Warren Eshrick House as well as Happy Hour hosts.  She 

has started research on the 2020 Summer Trip. 

 

Garrett will plan a dinner at Majolica in Phoenixville for June 30th or July 14th. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00PM 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 



 


